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Subject: New Sidewalk Project: 1st Avenue NE (NE 192nd Street to NE 195th Street) 
 
Dear Shoreline Resident: 
 
I’m excited to share that the City of Shoreline has begun planning for pedestrian 
improvements in your neighborhood. This spring, our consultant team, DOWL, will begin 
designing a new sidewalk for 1st Avenue NE between NE 192nd Street and NE 195th Street. 
This new sidewalk will connect with existing public facilities in the area.   
 
These improvements are part of a voter-approved effort to build and repair sidewalks 
throughout the City. In the coming months, DOWL will develop a design that includes 
pedestrian facilities with possible curb and gutters, curb ramps, alternatives for planters, 
drainage improvements, bicycle facilities and utility coordination. 
 
We are committed to developing a design that meets the community’s needs. There will be 
opportunities for the public to learn about and comment on this project later this year. In the 
meantime, you can learn more at shorelinewa.gov/sidewalks.  
 
Additional background on the City’s Sidewalk Prioritization Plan can be found at 
shorelinewa.gov/sidewalks.  
 
Construction of this project may require work adjacent to or on your property. In some cases, 
we may need to pursue temporary easements between you and the City. If this applies to your 
property, our real estate consultant Universal Field Service will be contacting you in the next 
two months. 
 
We look forward to developing a project that will serve you and your neighbors for years to 
come. If you have questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia C. Jenkins 
Patricia C. Jenkins, PE 
Capital Project Engineer II 
 
CC Bob Earl, Engineering Manager 
 Tricia Juhnke, City Engineer 



 
 
 

Property Access Permission Form 
 
 
 

Please complete this permission form and return in the enclosed postage paid envelope 
to Patricia Jenkins PE, City of Shoreline Public Works, 17500 Midvale Avenue North, 
Shoreline, WA  98133-4905, (206) 801-2457 desk, (206) 639-0536 cell. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

I/we, the Owner(s) of the property located at Resident, SHORELINE, WA 

98177, give permission to the City of Shoreline to access the portion of my 

property for the New Sidewalk Project 1st Avenue NE: NE 192nd Street to NE 

195th Street for field investigations (involving New Sidewalks for 1st Avenue 

NE) between the months of June 2020 to September 2020.  Visits will be 

limited to weekdays, between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. Minimum 48-hour 

advance notice will be provided via email (please provide). 

 
 
           
      Owner Signature(s)   Print Name(s) 
 
           
      Owner Email 

If you have any special instructions regarding access to your property, please provide 
details: (Best contact number for “48-hour advance notice”) 


